
	

October	2022	PAC	Newsletter	
	

Dear	Parents	and	Guardians,	

Welcome	back!	This	is	our	first	PAC	Newsletter	of	the	year.	

____________________________________________________________________________________	

PAC	meeting	next	WEDNESDAY!	Join	Us!!	

Wednesday,	October	19th	at	5:30	-6:30	in-person	in	the	Rockridge	Library	

Meet	our	new	Principal,	Trevor	Kolkea!	Learn	more	about	Block	5,	school	news,	updates	and	our	many	
initiatives.	The	meeting	will	be	in	the	Learning	Commons	in	Rockridge	School	Library.	See	you	there!		

____________________________________________________________________________________	

Speakers		

PAC	is	working	hard	to	book	the	speakers	for	our	upcoming	PAC	Meetings.	If	you	have	any	suggestions	
about	what	topics	you’d	like	to	hear	or	if	you	are	a	speaker	or	know	someone,	send	them	to:	
Julie@GoTeamStewart.com	

____________________________________________________________________________________	

PAC	Parent	Coffee	Morning	
and	New	&	Gr	8	Family	
Welcome	Breakfast	

Both	the	Parent	Coffee	and	the	
Pancake	Breakfast	were	fabulous	
successes	and	were	both	very,	very	
well	attended!	Thank	you	to	
everyone	who	was	there	to	enjoy	

the	delicious	treats,	meet	people	and	meet	us!	It	was	wonderful	to	
see	and	meet	so	many	of	you!	We	were	grateful	to	be	able	to	spend	
time	together	and	meet	new	families.	

	



PAC	Teacher	Appreciation	Breakfast	

After	the	tragic	accident	on	Hwy	1	left	so	many	teachers	and	staff	
stranded,	the	PAC	held	a	teacher	appreciation	breakfast	for	them.	
It	was	a	huge	success	and	greatly	appreciated	by	our	wonderful	
staff!	Thank	you	to,	Rachel	Japiassu,	for	thinking	of	it	and	putting	it	
together	on	our	behalf!	

_______________________________________________________
_____________________________	

Great	news	for	Outdoor	Classroom	project	

The	District	of	West	Vancouver	has	now	issued	the	building	permit	for	the	Outdoor	Learning	Area.	If	
you	would	like	to	see	the	design	and	what	the	final	product	will	look	like,	please	click	here:			

(https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2022/10/ABC-
Rockridge-Outdoor-Learning-Area-small.pdf)	

____________________________________________________________________________________	

How	to	Follow	us	
	
Did	you	know	that	PAC	has	a	section	on	school	website?	Please	check	for	updates,	announcements	and	
Minutes	of	the	PAC	Meetings	including	archive	of	the	previous	meetings	
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/parents/	
	

Or	follow	us	on	social	media!	

	

	

Rockridge	Secondary	PAC	–	RSPAC	
	

	

RSPAC	Instagram	
	

	

Sincerely,		

Julie	Stewart	
Rockridge	PAC	Chair,		
Email:	Julie@GoTeamStewart.com		

	
	
	


